
Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

THANK YOU!!!!

GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Mon, Jun 10, 2013 at 8:04 AM

 
----- Original Message -----
From: Josh Durden
To: GSBC@sc.rr.com
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 7:51 AM
Subject: THANK YOU!!!!

Dear Pastor Rowell & Gantt Street Baptist Church,

 

Good Monday morning to you all from the wonderful Holiday Inn Hotel that you have graciously allowed us
to stay in.  We want to say thank you so much for you love, kindness, and support that we have received

from you all.  Everything from the hotel, to the sweet services, and the delicious food has truly been a

blessing and an encouragement to us.  Most of all we want to thank you for the gracious gift and now

support that we will be receiving from the church.  Our hearts have been truly touched, uplifted, and
encouraged during our time here.  This place will forever hold a special place in our hearts.  Each time we

return to this church will be something we will look forward to. 

 

Once again thank you for everything.  We will add you to our prayer list if I haven't already done so.  I'll

check on that.  We will keep you all in our prayers and look forward to what great things the Lord will do
for each and every one of us.  Have a wonderful rest of the week and may God Bless!

 

Serving Together With Servants Hearts

Josh, Amy, & Abigail Durden

BIMI Missionaries to Japan
Luke 4:18-19

803-507-5068 (c)

803-279-9426 (h)
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